
 

 

Ref: IIST/14/24-25                                                                   Date: 12-06-2024 

CIRCULAR 
Dear Parents, 

“Greetings from IIS Tabuk” 

The school will remain closed for Hajj holidays from Sunday, 16
th
 June 2024 to Saturday, 22

nd
 

June 2024.  

 

Regular classes for all students will commence from Sunday, 23
rd
 June 2024.  

 

Admin/Accounts and Cash counter will also be closed from Saturday, 15th June 2024. 

 

 

Eid-Ul- Adha wishes to all parents and students. 

 

 

 
 

Warm regards 

 

Principal (I) 


